
 
 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                   

Date: August 2, 2023 

Contact: Representative Robyn Vining 

608-266-9180 
 

Rep. Robyn Vining’s Statement on Legal Challenge to 

Wisconsin’s Legislative Maps  

MADISON–In response to the Law Forward lawsuit filed with the Wisconsin Supreme Court 

today, Representative Robyn Vining (D-Wauwatosa) released the following statement:  

 

“The maps are rigged–Wisconsin’s legislative maps are rigged! For over a decade, the GOP’s 

gerrymander has allowed them to ignore widely popular legislation without so much as allowing 

a public hearing. This has meant that voters’ voices have been silenced by our unrepresentative 

maps. A lawsuit has been filed and Wisconsinites will finally have their day in court.” 

 

Rep. Vining represents the 14th Assembly District, which includes parts of Wauwatosa and West Allis. 

For more information, visit Rep. Vining’s website here.  
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https://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/14/vining/

